
  PLEASE POST 
 

                                                                                                                    March 17, 2023 
             
             
     

ECA VACANCY 
 

2023 - 2024 
 

The following Extra-Curricular Assignment within the Bluffton-Harrison Metropolitan School 
District is now open for the 2023-2024 school year. Anyone wishing to be considered should 
indicate this interest in writing and direct it to Steve Thompson, Athletic Director.  Each written 
request will be given due consideration.  If there is a question regarding the specific 
responsibilities connected with the extra-curricular assignment, the interested persons are 
requested to contact Mr. Thompson at Bluffton High School, #1 Tiger Trail, Bluffton, IN 46714 
(824-3724) or sthompson@bhmsd.org for information. 

 
 

BLUFFTON HIGH SCHOOL 
 

HEAD GIRLS BASKETBALL COACH 
 
 
 
 

We have multiple K-12 Teaching positions open. Please see the Employment postings on our 
website at bhmsd.org/services/employment for more information. 
 
The stipend for the above mentioned extra curricular position is a part of the negotiated contract. 
 
This posting is in accordance with Article X of the negotiated contract. 

mailto:sthompson@bhmsd.org

